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Against SB210 

Do not make in person voting the standard in Oregon. 

Vote by mail has allowed many seniors and handicapped people to vote from home 

where transport and assistive communication devices are not needed. 

I speak on behalf of my sister who is a highly intelligent registered voter, but is legally 

blind and legally deaf. She does not drive and uses special devices for hearing and 

sight assistance. 

Please keep vote be mail for available for everyone! It has greatly increased voter 

participation in Oregon. 

Kris Schofield 
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